
 

VAT Reg: 142337141      Company Number: 8195720 

The Florence Nightingale Academy 

Chewton Street, Eastwood, Nottingham, NG16 3HB 

Tel: 01773 713452      

Email: office@theflorence.academy 

Website: theflorence.academy 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Baxter 

 

 

 

   
 
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Year 4 have been invited on a faith walk through Derby to visit 3 places of worship: Hindu 
Temple, Mosque and Sikh Gurdwara on Monday 27th January 2025.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to see firsthand some of the religions they 
have learned about in RE. This would be a brilliant experience to expand their knowledge 
of other cultures and experience something they may never have experienced before.  
 
We will depart from school at 8:55 so children will need to be in school promptly at 8:45 
wearing their normal school uniform and a coat. We will return to school for normal 
collection time and will send out a text if there are any changes to this on the day. 
 
Children will be required to wear a head covering inside the places of worship, we will 
attach some images of suitable head coverings, along with having their arms and legs 
fully covered (normal uniform trousers and jumper will suffice). Any child wearing a skirt 
will need to wear thick, preferably dark tights. Shorts will not be able to be worn on this 
day. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch, children who receive free school meals will have a 
packed lunch provided. 
 
We ask that parents/carers contribute a small fee of £7.50 per child towards the cost of the 
experience and the travel to and from Derby.   
 

                                           Year 4 Faith Trails Day trip 

Name of child _______________________ Class_______________  

 

 I am happy for my child to attend the school trip on Monday 27th January 2025  

 I will pay the £7.50 on My child at school app by Friday 10th January 2025  
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